
Safety Meeting Minutes 

October 14, 2020 

 

The following individuals participated in the October 14th zoom meeting: 

Dr. Borrelli, Tony Colemire, Jeffrey King, Sheri Moyer, Jodi Neuschwander, Mike 

Ralph, Rich Reed, and Dee Reitzi.  Guest: Earl Bright 

 

Mr. Reed discussed an addendum that is being written regarding voluntary winter 

workouts.  The plan is to have the addendum follow the guidelines similar to the summer 

workouts.  He noted that the PIAA winter season has yet to be approved.  To date, these 

guidelines have not been received. 

 

The sidewalk work at the Administration building is complete and up to code. 

 

The HS Stadium Project has officially begun; clearances for all contractors will be 

reviewed upon receipt and approved according to the District’s policy before anyone is 

allowed on site.  Dee Reitzi will work with Tina Shope and Heidi Zula and issue id 

badges when the contractors are cleared. 

 

Sheri Moyer addressed the committee with concerns regarding the temperature sensor at 

the Administration Building.  The sensor was giving false readings, but not consistently.  

We may need to keep an eye out.  They will communicate should they continue to have 

problems. 

 

The meeting ended at 10:00 am. 

 

Next zoom meeting is scheduled for November 11, 2020 at 9:30 AM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


